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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF TIMOR-LESTE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA

Universal Periodic Review
Saint Kitts and Nevis
19 January 2021

Madam President,
Timor-Leste warmly welcomes the delegation of Saint Kitts and Nevis and thanks them for their participation in this session.
With the aim of improving and strengthening the promotion and protection of human rights in the country, Timor-Leste wishes to make the following two recommendations:
· That Saint Kitts and Nevis accede to the Protocol relating to the Status of Refugees,
· That Saint Kitts and Nevis decriminalize consensual sexual activity between persons of the same sex.

On the other hand, Timor-Leste takes positive note of the efforts made by the Government of Saint Kitts and Nevis to protect the rights of persons with disabilities, in particular the measures implemented to improve accessibility in public transports and infrastructures.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Timor-Leste welcomes this opportunity for dialogue on human rights issues and wishes Saint Kitts and Nevis a successful review. 
I thank you, Madam President.
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